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Randolph St., Park Av. to Wisconsin St. - Petition for Preferential Parking District (PPD) 

Thank you for taking an active role to improve the community by submitting a petition for Preferential Parking District 
(PPD). You have met the initial prerequisites for establishment of PPD with the submittal of a petition signed by at least 
75% of the residents on the street. 

According to Pomona City Code Section 58-239(e), the next step is to evaluate the area by city staff to determine 
whether reasonably convenient parking is available to the residents. City staff completed the evaluation, and identified 
that a majority of the properties along the subject street have ample garage space and/or driveway space for convenient 
parking. As a result, city staff did not find any shortage of reasonably available and convenient parking for residents on 
the street. Therefore, the request to establishment of PPD has been denied. 

This decision may be appealed to the City Council as outlined in Pomona City Code Section 58-239(g). If you wish to 
appeal the decision, please submit the request in writing back to Public Works Department - Engineering Division within 
15 calendar days of this written notification. 

Thank you, 
Carl Peraza, Assistant Engineer 
City of Pomona 
Public Works Dept. 
Engineering Division 
909.620.3651 
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